MAY 26, 2005

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT
MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462
PAUL JENSEN (415) 479-9438

STUDY SESSION ON DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT SET FOR JUNE 1

VALLEJO - The City of Vallejo Planning Commission will be holding a study session to present
the major topics and recommendations outlined in the Draft Downtown Vallejo Specific Plan and
the Draft Downtown Design Guidelines.

The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. on June 1, 2005 and will take place in City Council Chambers,
Vallejo City Hall, 555 Santa Clara St., Vallejo.

Copies of the Draft Downtown Vallejo Specific Plan and the Draft Downtown Design Guidelines
are available online at www.ci.vallejo.ca.us under the Economic Development Department link.

Copies can also be purchased at the Planning Department at Vallejo City Hall, 555 Santa Clara St.
Copies are also available for inspection at City Hall in the Planning Department.
For more information on the study session, please call (707) 649-5462.


http://www.ci.vallejo.ca.us/

